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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              MEDIA CONTACT: Blair Schlecter 
      310.248.1000 / schlecter@beverlyhillschamber.com 
 
THE BEVERLY HILLS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE LEADERSHIP PAC 

ENDORSES BEN ALLEN AND RICHARD BLOOM  
 
BEVERLY HILLS, California (April 2, 2018) – The Board of Trustees of the Beverly Hills 
Chamber of Commerce Leadership Political Action Committee has endorsed Ben Allen for 
California State Senate and Richard Bloom for California State Assembly for the upcoming June 
5, 2018 Primary and November general elections.   
 
The PAC has several priorities, including: 
 

●  Maintaining a positive business environment;  
●  Ensuring the area’s community and business interests are adequately represented; and  
●  Improving overall quality of life for the community.  

 
Ben Allen and Richard Bloom have been strong advocates for our region and the Beverly Hills 
area.  Both have also have stalwart supporters of developing infrastructure and innovations to 
keep the Los Angeles region competitive in the future.   
 
The PAC believes that Ben Allen and Richard Bloom have the leadership qualities, temperament 
and skills to tackle the important issues confronting this region and that their continued work will 
support the business community in Beverly Hills. 
 
About the Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce Leadership PAC: 
 
The purpose of the Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce Leadership PAC is to preserve, protect 
and foster good government and support individuals who will promote our business and 
residential communities.  The PAC is affiliated with, but acts independently of, the Beverly Hills 
Chamber of Commerce.  No Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce funds were used in this 
endorsement.   
 
Paid for by Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce Leadership PAC, 9400 South Santa Monica Blvd, 2nd 
Floor, Beverly Hills, CA 90210. Not authorized by a candidate or a committee controlled by a candidate. 

 


